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 Our executive assistant, Sara Scobie, was killed 
in a tragic accident on Thursday, March 13th, 
2008. 

Sara started with the LSLBO as our assistant 
bander and she loved her time at the banding 
lab. Her face would light up when she knew that 
she was going to be out at the lab for the 
morning. She had a special place in her heart for 
our junior bird club; her family told us that she 
would regularly go home and tell stories of their 
adventures. 

Sara shared our excitement and passion for all 
the amazing things that were happening around 
us at the Centre. She believed strongly in our 
vision and was going to be an integral part of 
building that dream. 

Sara Scobie Memorial Fund 
The family has requested that donations be 
made to the Sara Scobie Memorial Fund, c/o the 
Boreal Centre for Bird Conservation. Working 
with her family, this fund will be used for special 
projects in support of Sara’s vision for the Boreal 
Centre for Bird Conservation. 

Please support Sara’s -- and our -- dreams for 
the Centre with a donation today.

CLICK HERE TO DONATE

Sara Scobie
Sara Kimberlee Scobie
Sep 9, 1983 - Mar 13, 2008

During her brief time with us, Sara had amazing impact on all of us. 

https://www.paypal.com/ca/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_flow&SESSION=C1vuV_DMrLUptSo66oxtbPYWPmOKiLu-ZTRYTWxi5GoKSy_9hqkpNNHenOO&dispatch=5885d80a13c0db1f8e263663d3faee8deaa77efc63a6eb429928d42bdf5d9d2c

